
Overview
The San Bernardino County Transportation Authority (SBCTA), in cooperation 
with the City of Montclair and the Union Pacific Railroad, is leading the 
construction effort on the new Monte Vista Avenue/Union Pacific Railroad 
Grade Separation in Montclair. This project will construct a grade separation 
over the Union Pacific Railroad tracks along Monte Vista Avenue. The project 
will improve safety and rail operations, as it will remove the existing at-grade 
crossing between vehicular, pedestrian and rail traffic. New connector roads, 
Earnhardt Way and Greenwood Avenue, will allow access between Monte 
Vista Avenue and State Street. When completed, pedestrians will be able to 
travel across the grade separation using newly constructed sidewalks along 
both sides of the bridge.

For more information on this project, go to:  
gosbcta.com/montevistaunionpacific
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Schedule
JULY 2013 
Completion and Approval of Final Environmental Document  
(Project Approved)

JULY 2016 
Anticipated Completion of Final Design and Right-of-Way 
Acquisition

AUGUST 2017 
Start of Construction

SPRING 2019 
Anticipated End of Construction

Funding
FEDERAL	 $10.7 Million
STATE	 $6 Million
LOCAL	 $7.4 Million 
	 (Includes Measure I)	
TOTAL	 $24.1 Million
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